Dear Editors of World Journal of Gastroenterology

Institutional Review Board statement

We declare that this retrospective, single-institution study was approved by the institutional

research ethics board in our institution.
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Sincerely yours,
Hiroyuki Kato, MD
hiroyuki.kato.911@gmail.com
Department of Gastroenterology, Japanese Red Cross Medical Center
4-1-22 Hiroo, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-8935, Japan
TEL: +81-3-3400-1311



